
DID YOU KNOW…

Text CMC to 24365 to support 
Community Medical Center.

Community Medical Center (CMC) is evolving to shape the future of healthcare! Over 60 years ago, philanthropy 

inspired CMC’s beginnings, and now, thanks to the generosity of donors like you, we are transforming patient care at 

CMC through several exciting projects.

The Emergency Department, now named The Hirair and Anna Hovnanian Emergency Pavilion, completed its final 

phase of total renovation in July. The department’s update was focused on improving the patient’s experience and 

the efficiency of care through features such as individual rooms and centrally located radiology services. Newly 

acquired  technology, like point-of-care ultrasound, makes diagnosis and treatment faster for patients seeking 

emergency care. 

Through philanthropy, we are also expanding outpatient services and bringing the latest technology to our patients, 

close to home. Technology, like the state-of-the-art NuVasive PULSE navigation system, is helping to guide us to 

the forefront of spine surgery. With help from generous donors, CMC became a teaching hospital in 2021, and we 

recently welcomed our third class of residents to the Grunin Foundation Graduate Medical Education Wing within 

the hospital.



OceanFirst Foundation partners with local organizations to 
make life better in the neighborhoods they serve. In 2023, 
OceanFirst Foundation awarded $15,000 to CMC for the Cancer 
Transportation Program. Recognizing that a cancer diagnosis is 
life changing, CMC established a cancer transportation program 
for patients receiving treatment at the J. Phillip Citta Regional 
Cancer Center. By providing transportation to and from life-saving 
treatment, we remove a bit of uncertainty from people’s lives 
and give them one less thing to worry about during an extremely 
stressful time. We are so grateful to partners in our community 
like OceanFirst Bank.

WE CONTINUE TO MAKE IMPACT TOGETHER

Did you know every gift counts? It takes all of us to improve the health of our community. 
Here are just a few examples of how donors can truly make a difference. As we shape the 
future of healthcare in Ocean County, your support is vital. Scan the QR code to read more 
about donor support.

Through a planned gift of more than $100,000, Community 
Medical Center was able to purchase eight of the most 
advanced baby warmers, enabling us provide the best care 
to our newborns. We are so thankful to our donors who 
remember the hospital through their will, trust or financial 
investments. To learn more about making this type of 
meaningful gift, contact the Foundation at  
Jennifer.Shufran@rwjbh.org.

Community leaders Stephan and Judith Leone supported the 
Campaign to Transform Community Medical Center (CMC) 
with a generous gift to renovate the emergency department’s 
results waiting area. We are proud to be one of the many 
organizations Stephan and Judi support in Ocean County, 
and grateful they have joined donors to this Campaign to 
Transform CMC.

The Emerging Leaders Council is a group of professionals who 
live and work in Ocean County and are interested in learning 
about and supporting their local hospital. They educate others 
and raise funds for CMC, centering their focus around projects 
in the mother/baby unit. This group committed to a $38,430 
pledge to build 2 lactation rooms in the hospital to be used 
by patients, staff and visitors. They completed this pledge by 
hosting fundraising events such as Fall Fest, Mini-golf, 50/50 
raffles, third party fundraisers, and more!
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